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Abstract
This document is a response to the liaison from NGNM. 



To: NGMN c/o Klaus Moschner and Philipp Diebert
CC: 
Subject: Liaison on NGMN
Date: 2015-xx-xx
Dear Klaus and Philipp,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to thank NGMN for its letter that we received on 2014-11-xx. IEEE 802.11 has reviewed your request and the accompanying documents. Per the request in paragraph 4 of the letter, we intend to do a full review of your white paper when it becomes available in March 2015, and provide our comments. We will also consider the need for and support for a formal liaison between our two organizations.
Additionally, IEEE 802.11 would like to also inform you that the a suggestion was made that we introduce this subject in an upcoming meeting of the IEEE 802.11 WNG (Wireless Next Generation) Standing Committee to judge the interest of our Working Group, and develop a better understanding of the proposals for 5G and how we may best participate in coexistence studies that may be required.
Sincerely,
Adrian Stephens
IEEE 802.11 Working Group Chair
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